
 

 

 

 
 

22 July 2015 

 
Welcome back to an exciting term 3! Teachers fondly refer to the winter holidays 

as the “July miracle”, as our pupils seem to grow and mature in the holiday weeks 

far faster than any other month of the year. Term 3 is usually a productive and 

quiet term, but we are looking forward to our pupils participating in the Kempton 

Park Eisteddfod festival. Enjoy it! 

 

Upcoming cake sales… 

Next week Thursday (30 July) is cake sale day for Grade 4L and the Thursday 

thereafter (6 Aug) is cake sale day for Teacher Erika’s little ones. Dust off those 

recipe books and show us what a chocolate cake is really made of! 

 

Missed messages...  

Please will you inform your child’s transport driver if you intend to surprise your child and 

fetch them from school unexpectedly. We have had quite a few cases where transport 

drivers search aimlessly for pupils who have already gone home, or have gone on play-dates. 

Let’s not drive these precious people dilly! 

 

Vocabulary vices vanquished!! 

Thank you again for your enthusiastic participation in the vocabulary programme we have implemented at our preschool. 

There is no vocabulary test this Friday, but we will send you next week’s vocab words at the end of this week.  

 

Fabulous Fridays… 

Mickey Mouse will be spoilt with a visit  of a fireman this Friday. Based on 

our previous years’ experience, this particular fire show is highly 

entertaining and impressive, so we are quite excited about having Etienne 

join us again.  

And a heads up for next week Friday… all of our Mickey Mouse pupils can 

bring their bicycles, skateboards, skooters or roller skates to school. It’s 

“wheels day” at school and we get to block off the entire cul-de-sac on 

Korhaan street and ride our bikes with “real” traffic rules, traffic officers 

(teachers) and even traffic fines for “speeding”! Please note that helmets 

are COMPULSORY for bicycle riders!  

 

Theme for Mickey Mouse next week… 

Road Safety 

 

Don’t forget to check out the school website (www.solidfoundationsprimary.com) for new 

photos in our 2015 gallery… SABC fieldtrip, messy collage day, snowball fight and July 

After Care shots have all been added. Enjoy a peek.  

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 

 

Ps.  We urgently need empty hand soap bottles! 

 

Ps.  Are there any parents who can help us to transfer cassette tapes (music and stories) onto CD’s?  Please contact 

the office if you are able to assist us.  Thank you!                                                                                            


